AIDS Committee of Western Newfoundland, Inc.

Board Meeting

Wednesday, May 2, 2001

Minutes

Present
                           Absent

Marc Thackray

Terry Power

Aileen Woolridge

Marina Martin

Marie McCarthy

Father Terry Boland

Thomas White


                           Colleen Anderson

                           Kim Bartholemew

                           Carol Galliott

                           Judy McCarthy

Minutes of May 2nd, 2001
These minutes were adopted by Aileen Woolridge and seconded by Marina Martin.

Positions of the Executive

Marc Thackray handed out and read through a job description for the following executive positions:

· Chair

· Vice-Chair

· Treasurer

· Secretary.

Discussion aroused about these positions and following results were as follows:

· Thomas White is now acting chair until the end of June

· Terry Power accepted the position of Treasurer

· The secretary’s position will be rotated.

Red Ribbon Award

The Red Ribbon Award will be presented at Monahan Hall on May 10th, 2001.  Last years recipient was Raylene Hynes.  Marc Thackray will present a cheque of $150.00 to Stephanie Earle this years recipient.

Awareness Promotion

Marc Thackray will give Aileen Woolridge his message from February’s meeting.  Alieen will submit it to Gaylene Buckle for final approval.

O’Regan Hair Show
Thomas White will talk to Dana at O’Regan Agencies here in Corner Brook and inquire about the date of the hair show and if tickets will be sold again this year.

Letter regarding generic drugs

Alieen Woolridge mention that we should submit a letter to the federal government regarding generic drugs in the treatment of AIDS.
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Dr. Bowmer
Marc Thackray will call the hospital to see why Dr. Bowmer’s inservice hasn’t taken place and why the clinic has not come to the West Coast of Newfoundland.

Helping Skills Workshop

Terry Power stated he would contact Michelle House to discuss about the upcoming Helping Skills workshop.

Fundraising

Thomas White handed out  an idea about a fundraiser.  This fundraiser would be discuss at the next meeting.  www.atasteforlife.org/toronto/
Permission Granted

Sister Roseline Hynes from the Conception Bay North Interest Group is putting together a resource manual.  Terry Power asked permission to use the article on ACWN in the ACNL Annual General Meeting report to submit to Sister Hynes for the resource manual.  Marc Thackray approved it.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
